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McGee named CIRTA interim director 
 

The Central Indiana Regional Transportation Authority (CIRTA) has named 
Andrew McGee interim director. McGee, who currently serves as 
assistant director, will assume his new role following the departure of 
current executive director Lori Kaplan, who retires July 13. 
 
McGee has worked for CIRTA in various capacities since 2011. Prior to 
that, he worked seven years for the Central Indiana rideshare program 
when it was managed by IndyGo. McGee has also worked for the 
rideshare program in South Florida and T2 Systems in Indianapolis. A 
Boone County resident, he serves on the Town of Whitestown Board of 
Zoning Appeals and previously served on the Redevelopment 
Commission. He is board president of his neighborhood Homeowners 
Association. 
 
McGee will work closely with consultant Ron Gifford of RDG Strategies, which CIRTA has contracted to 
conduct a regional transit assessment. 
 
“We’re pleased to have Andrew at the helm to keep operations on track,” said Cassie Stockamp, board 
president of CIRTA. 
 
CIRTA is a regional governmental organization bringing enhanced transportation options to Central 
Indiana. To better connect Indianapolis with suburban and rural communities in Marion, Hamilton, 
Hancock, Shelby, Johnson, Morgan, Hendricks, Boone, Delaware and Madison counties, CIRTA works to 
improve and increase transit options for the good of employees, employers and the community. In this 
effort, CIRTA focuses on three needs and services:  Commuter Connect, Workforce Connect, and County 
Connect. For more information, visit www.cirta.us.  
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